AAU E-NEWSLETTER

AUGUST 2020 - ISSUE 103

Issued by the Public Relation Office at AAU p.relation@aau.ac.ae











newest programs at Al Ain University compatible with 4 the Job Market

Al Ain University offers 4 new programs compatible with the job market; Bachelor of Science in Nutrition and Dietetics, Bachelor in Arabic Language and Literature, Bachelor in Islamic Studies and Master of Science in Pharmaceutical Sciences to start from the beginning of the first semester of the new academic year 20202021-.

Prof. Ghaleb El Refae, AAU President, said that offering new programs came after an integrated process to ensure their importance in the job market and fulfilling all requirements of the Ministry of Education in the UAE. He added, offering these programs aims to keep updated with the education sector and develop national competencies, in line with the university's strategy to prepare students who are qualified and committed to develop themselves in a continuous manner that responds to the developments of the labor market.

Dr. Khairi Mustafa, Dean of the College of Pharmacy, said that the College of Pharmacy is offering now 4 programs; Bachelor of Science in Pharmacy, Bachelor of Science in Nutrition and Dietetics, Master of Science in Clinical Pharmacy, and the Master of Pharmaceutical Sciences. He added, all the programs meet the high quality standards in education.





Al Ain University applies the "Blended Learning System" for the academic year 2020-2021



Al Ain University adopted the application of the «Blended» education system during the first semester of the new academic year 20202021-, which started by August 30, 2020, through the distance learning for the theoretical courses and on-campus attendance for the labs, with adherence to the procedures related to health and safety (COVID-19).

Prof. Ghaleb Al-Refae, AAU President, affirmed the adoption of the application of «Blended» education system, which would enable students enrolled in colleges to receive their education according to the nature of programs and specializations. Noting that, the students 'opinions were listened to and evaluated, and all aspects were taken into consideration. He added, that Al Ain University is keen to carefully plan for the next academic year in line with the directives of the Ministry of Education in this regard.















